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The committee would like to wish the people of Kelbrook 

& Sough a very happy & prosperous New Year and a return 

to somewhere near “normality”. As always, we have planned 

numerous events spread throughout the year to bring 

enjoyment to all family members. 

 

Thank you for continued support. 

 

 

        Contact: Carolyn Bell    Tel: 01282 842718 

 

                             Website: www.kelbrookvillagehall.org.uk 

 

Activity Day Time Contact Contact 

Number 

Yoga  Monday 10:00 - 11:30am Nicky Wright 07817 

146728 

 

Yoga Monday 

 

6:30 - 8:00pm 

 

David Rogers 07768 

185740 

 

Toddle into 

Church 

Tuesday 10:00 - 11:30 

am 

Rev Hugh Fielden 01282 

844877 

Kelbrook  

Painting Group 

Tuesday (In 

Annex) 

1:30 - 3:30 pm Martin Wilkinson 01282 

842775 

Pilates Tuesday 6:30 - 7:30 pm 

 

Claire Trickett 07585 

325810 

Badminton Tuesday 8:00 – 10:00 pm John McGrow 01282 

545160 

Indoor Bowls Wednesday 

(October to 

March) 

12:30 – 4:00 pm Donald O’Neil 01282 

842845 

Tai - Chi Wednesday 6:30 – 

8:00 pm 

Bill Keith 01282 

770141 

Children’s 

Dance Club 

Friday 5:30 – 7:45 pm Imogen Gibson 07590 

663286 

Art Class Last Saturday 

in month 

10:00 am – 4:00 

pm 

Pat Jones 01282 

816130 

Community Groups 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

  

   

Your opportunity to meet like minded people from 

our community. Learn a new skill, try a new sport, 

lose a few pounds or simply enjoy yourselves. 

 

Why not give it a try? 



                                     (Registered Charity No. 1101005) 

Upcoming Events - 2022 
 

Book Swap Saturday 8th January  

Book Swap Saturday 12th March  
Duck Race Saturday 9th  April Watch the antics of the 

plastic ducks bobbing 
down the beck with a 
delicious lunch in the 
hall. Fun for all the 
family 

Book Swap Saturday 7th May  
Scarecrow Trail 
& Gift Fair 
Week-end 

Saturday 14th & Sunday 15th 
May 

This year’s Scarecrow 
theme: Sci-Fi 

Book Swap Saturday 9th July  

Tractor Run Sunday 21st August 
 

See the Tractors, old & 
new and enjoy a nice 
lunch in the hall 

Book Swap Saturday 10th September  
Annual Arts & 
Crafts Weekend 

Saturday 5th & Sunday 6th 
November 

High quality products, 
All hand made by local 
Craftsmen. Beverages 
& Tasty homecooked 
food available each day 

Book Swap Saturday 12th November  

Carols on 
Tractors 

Early December, exact date to 
be announced later 

Start the Festive season 
with traditional Carols 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Reflection on 2020/21 
 

As we all know 2020 & 2021 have been difficult years. The Hall 

was forced to close in late March 2020 due to COVID and 

started to re-open albeit with restrictions from May 2021 when 

we held a much awaited & successful Scarecrow Trail. Since 

then, as restrictions began to ease, we have held a number of 

bookswap & coffee mornings, a great Tractor Run and the Arts 

& Crafts Fair in November. The weekly community group 

activities gradually restarted in July and are now back at full 

strength. During lockdown the committee has still operated 

remotely and put in place a number of improvements to the Hall. 

These include repair of the front wall, expansion of the fire 

alarm now covering the main hall & kitchen, installation of 

carbon monoxide alarms, replacement of old incandescent bulbs 

with LEDs, repairs to our stove and the complete refurbishment 

of our large patio area. These projects have been kindly 

supported financially by the West Craven Area Committee and 

Kelbrook & Sough Parish Council. Particular thanks must go to 

Lancashire Environmental Fund whose generous grant enabled us 

to refurbish our patio resulting in a safe, usable outdoor area.  

 


